

JANUARY 2020 Newsletter

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING OF THE SUBURBAN SNO-HAWKS WILL BE ON

TUESDAY, JANUARY 7TH AT 7:30 P.M.

Suburban Sno-Hawks meet the first Tuesday of the month September thru May

Meeting location: VFW POST 5716 17980 W Beloit Road New Berlin

Sno-Hawk mailing address P.O, Box 511301, New Berlin, WI 53151

Sno-Hawk Email snohawks@suburbansnohawks.com

Sno-Hawk website http://suburbansnohawks.com

Waukesha County Snowmobile Assoc. http://www.waukeshasnow.org Sno-Hawk Officers 2019/2020

President: Kendall Smith

Vice President: Carla Tomka

Treasurer: Ron Weissenberger

Secretary: Debbie Lesch 414 940-7130

CLUB DUES

Annual Suburban Sno-Hawks Club Membership fees are Kevin D. is the Membership Chairperson. If you are interested in sponsoring a new member their cost is the AWSC. The Sno-Hawk Membership is free to new sponsored members. Dues for Lifetime members under the age of 65 are the AWSC fee. The AWSC has raised its fee to \$12. however, for this year, the Board has decided not to charge members the increase.

UPCOMING EVENTS

General Meeting January 7th
WCSA Meeting January 8th
Boulder Junction Trip January 17-19th
Board Meeting January 21st
RACE Meeting January 22nd, Road, Track Trail 7PM.
RACE SET UP Saturday January 25th
RACES: Sunday January 26th
General Meeting February 4th
Mountain Trip February 14-16th

XMAS PARTY

Was held December 7th at the VFW. Thanks to everyone that helped out to make the party a success.

Santa did arrive on time. Everyone had a good time.

Special thanks to Debbie for organizing the Christmas party.







RACES

The board has planned races to be held at Greenfield Park Lagoon on Sunday January 26th. Registration will be from 7:00 to 9:15 A.M. Racing will start at 10 A.M. Class entry fee will be \$25 for adults and \$15 for Kitty Kats.

Pit passes will be \$5. Admission will be free.

Race Meeting will be at Road, Track and Trail at 7 PM on January 22nd.

Several Board Members met at the Park Pavilion with our contact person and she was very excited about having this event at the park. She was very helpful during our meeting.

Help will be needed to set up Saturday January 25th and on Race day Sunday January 26th.

Also help is needed to get sponsors.

If you have questions regarding businesses that have already agreed to sponsor the event you can call Roger.

Roger also needs help trying to put the signs back together and getting them up. If you have anytime free time from now until to New Years please call him him to help.

Come to our next meeting for most current updates.

CLUB TRIPS

BOULDER JUNCTION: On January 17-19th at the Acorn Lodge. You need to make your own reservations by calling the hotel directly at 715 385 2150. You need to tell them that you are a member of the New Berlin Suburban Sno-Hawks to get a room. On this trip every one hangs out at the hotel each night, There are multiple restaurants and bars that are with in walking distance. A pot luck dinner is currently being planned for Saturday night. When planning is finalized information will be given about signing up and start time..

MOUNTAIN TRIP:On February 14-16th at Mountain Springs Motel. You need to call the hotel directly at 715 276-2700 to make your reservations. You do need to tell them you are with the New Berlin Suburban Sno-Hawks.